
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Lori Kelley, Chair 
Date: November 5, 2024 
Re: Dr. Mark F. Strickland, Jr. Interview 
 
 
The Board will interview finalist candidate Dr. Mark F. Strickland, Jr. during this time. The candidate’s resume 
and interview schedule are enclosed with the memorandum. Following the 90-minute interview, this meeting will 
adjourn and the Board will convene its special meeting to discuss and take appropriate action related to the 
presidential search. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


